
        
             

           
      

 

 

 

 

 
    
 

 

  
 

 
 
 

 

Roberta Baines 

From: Roberta Baines 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, July 13, 2021 9:11 AM
Roberta Baines 

Subject: FW: Bill C-21 

From: Carol Trainor [mailto:clerk@tarbutt.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 4:56 PM 
To: tina.warawa.725@parl.gc.ca; Sandy Kitchen <SKitchen@kingsville.ca>; carol.hughes@parl.gc.ca 
Subject: Bill C‐21 

Good afternoon:  

At its meeting of June 16, 2021 the Council of The Township of Tarbutt received the 
resolution from the Town of Kingsville regarding Bill C-21, an Act to amend certain Acts 
and to make certain consequential amendments (firearms). 

The Council of The Township of Tarbutt supports the resolution from the Town of 
Kingsville opposing the Federal government’s assertion that municipalities should enact 
by-laws restricting the possession, storage and transportation of legally obtained 
handguns, as municipalities have never been, nor should they be responsible for gun 
control of any kind.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require anything further.  

Carol O. Trainor, A.M.C.T. 
Clerk/Deputy Treasurer 
The Township of Tarbutt 
27 Barr Road S. 
Desbarats, ON  P0R 1E0 
PH: 705-782-6776 
Fax: 705-782-4274 

1 

mailto:carol.hughes@parl.gc.ca
mailto:SKitchen@kingsville.ca
mailto:tina.warawa.725@parl.gc.ca
mailto:clerk@tarbutt.ca

